
 
  

 
Non-Smoking Policies are 

Legal 
 
• Property owners nationwide report that enforcing smoke-

free policies isn’t a problem.  
 
• Tenants who smoke inside their homes cause higher 

cleaning costs than tenants who don’t smoke. 
 
• Smoke-free policies may reduce property insurance 

premiums. 
 
• Research suggests that smoke-free apartment buildings 

may have increased resale value.  
 
• Secondhand smoke is harmful to all people and can drift 

from unit to unit.  
 
• Most tenants, including smokers, want smoke-free housing! 

 
• Smoke-free policies are a growing trend. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention All Landlords 

 
 
For more information, contact Ruth Mueller at (402) 563-
9656 or rmueller@ecdhd.com  

 

For more information contact Ruth Mueller  
@ (402) 563-9656 or rmueller@ecdhd.com  
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